
Morning Announcements 
Tuesday, April 21, 2015 

 
1. Today is Day 5 for band lessons. 
2. Registration sheets for Post Prom are available in the office.  Post Prom will take place starting 

on April 25th at 11:30 p.m. and will go until April 26th at 5:30 a.m. at the Middle School.  If you 
have any questions, please see Mrs. Rhodes. 

3. Summer School registration will be held May 1st through May 15th.  Summer school information 
is available on the office counter if interested. 

4. There will be a Cross Country meeting during Enrichment Study Hall tomorrow. 
5. Senior Class Favorite pictures will be taken on Thursday during Enrichment study hall.   
6. Prom tickets will be going on sale today during the lunch hours.  Tickets are $7 per individual 

and $12 per couple.   
7. All dual credit students should see Karen Akey today to pick up their dual credit T-shirt. 
8. There will be an NHS meeting today during Enrichment Study Hall in Mrs. Dwyer’s room.  

Please report to your Enrichment Study Hall and then to the meeting.  Following the NHS 
meeting the Prom Committee will meet in the Conference Room. 

9. There are Prom picture forms on the office counter.  Please pick one up and fill it out and bring 
to Prom with payment. 

10. Happy Birthday to Jasmine Fitzl today! 
 
LUNCH  
Taco Salad 
Corn Chips 
Corn 
The Garden Spot 
Tropical Fruit 
Applesauce 
Dinner Roll 


